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Sons of Norway, Sverdrup Lodge 4-107 cordially invite you to the 2024 District IV 
Convention. The convention is being held in Bismarck, North Dakota from 
June 27-29, 2024. This event will provide a great opportunity for members to discover 
our local Norwegian culture and heritage. We hope for this convention to be a family 
friendly event that everyone can enjoy. 
 
Many wonderful events are being planned such as: 
• President’s Reception being held at the Radison Hotel 
• Entertainment by local musicians and many more activities. 
 
Delegate registration will be $250 each. This will include the President’s Reception, 
continental breakfast Friday and buffet breakfast Saturday, lunch Friday and Saturday, 
and the banquet Friday evening. 
 
Hotel rooms are $109 plus tax for up to two guests in a room. Any extra guests in 
the room will be at a minimal additional fee. Rooms are being held under the Sons of 
Norway. The hotel is the Radisson located at 605 East Broadway Avenue in downtown 
Bismarck, 701-255-6000. Parking is available in the parking ramp attached to the hotel. 
 
All documents sent out will also be on the District IV website at www.sofn-district4.com 
as they are completed. So, if you can’t find your form, you can print a new one from the 
website. 
 
Remember we will have a room for vendors to display their Norsk themed wares.  
Vendors wishing to do this should contact me.  The only charge is the table charge from 
the hotel (about $15).  You are welcome to bring your own table. 
 
If you have any questions about the convention, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
701-850-0370 or by email address at kenlien@midco.net. 
 
Your presence at this District Convention is important to us. We look forward to seeing 
you there. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kenneth Lien, 
Sverdrup 4-107 Convention Chairman 


